Lorraine Reza

R R ——
From: | Marty Johnson <martyj23@outlook.com>
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 1:43 PM
To: City_Clerk
‘Subject: FIREWORKS
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This is an issue that needs to be addressed and something done. It cannot continue the way it is.
Thank you

m. johnson



